
TUESDAY 17 MAY 2011
Welcome to the FOM Newsletter. 
  

In this issue... 
 

Workforce survey 
 
Please see the following message from David Coggon and send any feedback to: 
frances.quinn@facoccmed.ac.uk by Wednesday 8 June 2011. 
 
Dear  all 
 
Thank you so much to those of you who responded to the recent survey of UK Members 
and Fellows on work commitments.  We had an excellent response, and the findings 
will be invaluable in planning our strategy on workforce planning and making the case 
to others for what we think is needed. 
 
The findings are presented in the appendix to a draft report on workforce planning 
which you can access at: http://www.facoccmed.ac.uk/library/index.jsp?ref=944 
(Username: workplace; password: health).  We would be very interested in any 
comments or suggestions that you might have in relation to the report as a whole.  Do 
you think we have got the arguments and proposed numbers right?  As indicated 
above, please send any comments or suggestions via the Faculty office by Wednesday 
8 June 2011.  The report will then be revised in light of the comments, and taken to 
the Faculty Board meeting in July for final approval and follow-up actions. 
 
At this stage, until the report has been back to the Board for further discussion and 
approval, the content is strictly for Faculty members only. 
 
Best wishes 
 
David Coggon 

 
 

With best wishes 

 
Nicky Coates 
Chief Executive 
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